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secretary @

From: Bob & Mary Sue Crandall [Crandalls_LSL@centurytel.net]
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2006 1:02 AM

To: secretary

Subject: COT Report

Please keep this! It is the closest thing to transparency in the futures market today and is an indispensable tool.

Thanks,

Bob Crandall

1 Ardennes Place

Lake Saint Louis, MO 63367
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